
 

 

 

 

 
 

 

Junior Excursion 

The F-2 students had a terrific day last Friday on their Lakes Entrance excursion. The Thunderbird boat trip was a hit, 

there was great excitement upon seeing some of our Burranun Dolphins! The Griffiths Sea Shell Museum has great 

things to see including a two headed shark, seahorses, the coral reef room and the model train plus thousands of 

shells. The Museum is well worth a visit as it is impossible to see everything in one visit. Back at school we had dinner 

in the restaurant and a short movie before the F-1 students went home. The grade 2 students got to sleep over at 

school, which was great practice for their camp next year. Thanks to Sue McDonald and the senior students who set 

up the hall and prepared our fruit and salads. Also to the parents who cooked the BBQ and cleaned up and to Gail for 

the chocolate cake. It was a great day which we enjoyed sharing with the F-2 students from Nungurner PS.  

 

5-6 Camp 

The 5-6 students, Mrs Dullard and Mrs Clague are having a busy time on their Camp to Canberra this week. 

 

Swimming 

Yesterday was our last swimming for November. The pool have offered us two sessions to make up for the sessions 

we missed at the start of the term. The extra sessions will be on- Wednesday 12th December and Friday 14th 

December. 

 

Kinder- Prep Information night 

An information session will be held next Monday 19th for Parents/Careers of next years’ prep students. Come along at 

6.30pm to meet the other parents, staff and have your questions answered. Childcare will be provided if requested. 

Please lets us know if you need childcare by this Friday the 16th.  

 

The Twin Rivers Community Survey is attached or can be completed online via the link. Have your say and go into the 

draw for a $50 voucher. 

 

Please note that this week the school mobile is with staff in Canberra. If you need to contact  

the school for any reason please call the landline number- 5156 8220 

 

 

Kind regards 

Lyn Gamble 
Acting Principal 
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Phone 51568220    Mobile 0447 123 744    Fax 5156 8759 
Email:nicholson.ps@edumail.vic.gov.au 
Website: www.nicholson.ps.vic.edu.au 

Dates To Remember 
NOVEMBER 
12-16th Senior Camp- Canberra Monday 19th 2019 Prep Information Evening. Tuesday 20th 
Bairnsdale Secondary College Transition Day. 2019 Kinder-Prep Transition morning 9am-
10.45am. Wednesday 21-Friday 23rd Grade 3/4 Camp Coolamatong. Tuesday 27th  Kinder-
Prep Transition 9am-1.30pm  
DECEMBER 
 Tuesday 4th Kinder- Prep Transition 9am-1.30pm  Wednesday 5th School Council  
Wednesday 12th Swimming Friday 14th Swimming ‘Survival Day’ 

 

 



 

5-6 Canberra Camp 

     

 

 

  

 

F-2 Excursion 

   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Don’t Forget: Swimming  
Wednesday 12th December  

Friday 14th ‘Survival Day’ 

4-6 12-12.45pm 

F-3  12.45- 1.30pm 

 


